
 

 

Greeting Parents! Please allow me to introduce myself. My name is 

Jacquelyn Williams, and I will be your child’s Physical Education teacher. I 

am looking forward to an exciting school year.  I am eagerly awaiting the 

opportunity to get to know your child. I am sure there is much we will learn 

from each other. 

   This is my eleventh-year teaching, and I’m thrilled to be a part of the 

Hornsby team. I am a native of Augusta, GA, and I’ve also lived in Boston for 

seven years. I did my educational studies at Augusta State University.  

 Again, let me say how happy I am to be a part of your child’s 

educational journey. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me 

at: 

willija@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

 

Ms. Williams  


